
   

 
 
 
 

Route 15 (Farmville Highway) 

Charlotte County  
Virtual Design Public Hearing 

 

Thursday, November 12, 2020 4-6 p.m. 
https://www.virginiadot.org/route15charlotteco/ 

 
Find out about improvements to Route 15, Farmville Highway from 0.0039 miles 
south of Route 15 Business to o.123 miles north of Route 15 Business, a total 
project length of 0.162 miles.  
 
The plans construct a roundabout at Route 15 and Old Route 360 in Charlotte 
County. The purpose of this SMART SCALE project is to improve safety at the 
intersection.  
 
The hearing will be held as a virtual/online event. VDOT representatives will 
make a presentation beginning at 4 p.m. and be present to answer questions after 
the presentation is complete. The presentation will be available for reviewing 
throughout the comment period.  
 
Review project information, including the National Environmental Policy Act 
document in the form of a Programmatic Categorical Exclusion, on the project site 
https://www.virginiadot.org/route15charlotteco/  or at VDOT’s Lynchburg District 
Office located at 4219 Campbell Avenue in the City of Lynchburg. Please contact 
Anthony W. Revelle, Project Manager at (434) 856-8258. Please call ahead to 
ensure the availability of personnel to answer your questions.  
 
Property impact information, relocation assistance policies and tentative 
construction schedules are available for your review at the above address and on 
the project website.  
 
In compliance with the National Historic Preservation Act, Section 106 and 36 
CFR Pat 800, information concerning the potential effects of the proposed project 
on properties listed in or eligible for listing in the National Register for Historic 
Places will be provided in the project’s environmental documentation.  
 
Give your comments during/after the virtual presentation. Written comments from 
the public regarding the project are requested and may be submitted on-line, or by 
email to Anthony.Revelle@VDOT.Virginia.gov. Written comments may also be 
submitted to Anthony Revelle, Project Manager, Virginia Department of 
Transportation, 4219 Campbell Avenue, Lynchburg, VA 24501. All comments 
must be received on or before November 22, 2020 (10 days after the meeting). 
Please reference “Route 15 Roundabout Virtual VDOT Design Hearing Public 
Comments” in the subject line.  
 
VDOT ensures nondiscrimination and equal employment in all programs and 
activities in accordance with Title VI and Title VII of the Civil Rights Act of 1964. If 
you need special assistance for persons with disabilities or limited English 
proficiency, contact the project manager above or TDD/TTY 711. 

 
State Project: 6015-019-859, P101;  UPC: 110767; Federal Project: STP-0193(041) 

 
If case of equipment or other issues, the hearing will be Thursday, Nov. 19 at the same time.  
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